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immunology is the study of the immune system and is a very
important branch of the medical and biological sciences the
immune system protects us from infection through various
lines of defence if the immune system is not functioning as
it should it can result in disease such as autoimmunity
allergy and cancer immunology is a branch of biology and
medicine 1 that covers the study of immune systems 2 in all
organisms immunology charts measures and contextualizes the
physiological functioning of the immune system in states of
both health and diseases malfunctions of the immune system in
immunological disorders such as autoimmune diseases
immunology is the study of your immune system the complex
network of cells organs and tissues that work together to
protect you from infectious diseases and other threats 1 the
immune system consists of two main branches innate immunity
and adaptive immunity chapter 1 immunology overview armond s
goldman and bellur s prabhakar go to general concepts
evolution of the immune system the immune system consists of
factors that provide innate and acquired immunity and has
evolved to become more specific complex efficient and
regulated the immune system refers to a collection of cells
chemicals and processes that function to protect the skin
respiratory passages intestinal tract and other areas from
foreign antigens such as microbes organisms such as bacteria
fungi and parasites viruses cancer cells and toxins
immunology the scientific study of the body s resistance to
invasion by other organisms i e immunity in a medical sense
immunology deals with the body s system of defense against
disease causing microorganisms and with disorders in that
system s functioning
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immunology is the study of the immune system and is a very
important branch of the medical and biological sciences the
immune system protects us from infection through various
lines of defence if the immune system is not functioning as
it should it can result in disease such as autoimmunity
allergy and cancer
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immunology is a branch of biology and medicine 1 that covers
the study of immune systems 2 in all organisms immunology
charts measures and contextualizes the physiological
functioning of the immune system in states of both health and
diseases malfunctions of the immune system in immunological
disorders such as autoimmune diseases
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immunology is the study of your immune system the complex
network of cells organs and tissues that work together to
protect you from infectious diseases and other threats 1 the
immune system consists of two main branches innate immunity
and adaptive immunity
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chapter 1 immunology overview armond s goldman and bellur s
prabhakar go to general concepts evolution of the immune
system the immune system consists of factors that provide
innate and acquired immunity and has evolved to become more
specific complex efficient and regulated
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the immune system refers to a collection of cells chemicals
and processes that function to protect the skin respiratory
passages intestinal tract and other areas from foreign
antigens such as microbes organisms such as bacteria fungi
and parasites viruses cancer cells and toxins
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immunology the scientific study of the body s resistance to
invasion by other organisms i e immunity in a medical sense
immunology deals with the body s system of defense against
disease causing microorganisms and with disorders in that
system s functioning
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